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Two major events occurred in 1973.  On 2 May, hQ USAFE announced that the 601st TCW 
would move to Wiesbaden AB on approximately 1 June 1973.  Specifically, the 601st TCW, 
601st TCS, 621st TCF (formerly Det 27), and the 601st TCMS were to move to Wiesbaden with 
personnel and equipment, whereas the 601st Supply Squadron, 601st Civil Engineering 
Squadron, 601st Security Police, 601st DASS, 601st Transportation Squadron, and 601st CSG 
were to move to Wiesbaden without personnel or equipment.  It was also announced that an 
entirely new unit, the 7400th Air Base Group would be created on 1 June 1973 to operate and 
maintain Sembach AB.  On 1 June 1973, the wing began its relocation from Sembach to 



Wiesbaden though the official ceremony marking the move wasn't held until 29 June 1973. The 
three 0-2A aircraft relocated from Ramstein to Wiesbaden on 16 July 1973 and, seven days 
later, the Wiesbaden command post assumed all command and control functions for the 601st 
TCW.  At this time, the Wiesbaden vehicle operations branch assumed responsibility for 
providing "round robin" resupply of outlying TAGS radar units.  By 1 October 1973, the wing's 
relocation to Wiesbaden was essentially complete.  In the other major occurrence during the 
year, the 601st TCW went through a major reorganization on 1 July 1973.  In some of the major 
activations, the 601st TCG was once again activated and placed under the control of the 601st 
TCW.  Also, the two 601st DASS detachments were activated as the 601st and 602nd DASC 
squadrons and their parent unit was inactivated.  Further, all of the 601st TCS detachments 
were activated as numbered flights and squadrons and Det 1, 601st TCW, became the 601st 
TACC Squadron. Two other new units were brought on line in the form of the 601st Tactical Air 
Support Group (TASG) and the 601st Consolidated Aircraft Maintenance Squadron (601st 
CAMS).  The 20th Tactical Air Support Squadron or 20th TASS was not activated until 1 October 
1973.  Other miscellaneous activity during 1973 included the TAGS assisted demonstration of 
AWACS capabilities in April and the arrival of the first contingent of OV-10A pilots in October.  
On the last day of the year, TACP operating locations of the 601st and 602nd DASC Squadron's 
were discontinued.  The TACPs were reactivated as detachment operating locations of the 20th 
TASS. 
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